The Association of University and College
Employees

c/o Box 11

Student Union Building

University of British Columbia

Vancouver, B.C.

June 28, 1974,

Jeanette POtF

Nelson, B.C.,

Dear Jeanette;

At the Provincial Executive meeting June 23rd, the question of
per capita payments of Local Associations was discussed. It was
decided that the per capita payments should be forwarded by
each Local as soon as practical. It would be helpful if a list
of names could be sent with each payment, indicating which
members have paild dues.

The financial situation of Local #3 was also discussed at the
Ixecutive meeting. Since the Provincilal Association should soon
be having s monthly income of over $800.00, vyour Local cen make
a request for assistance. Such a request can be made & the
Provincial Executive meetings by your representatives. The next
Executive meeting is scheduled for Saturday, August 1@, 1974,

Yours truly,
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Jennifer Clemmons





